
 

 

 

January 18, 2023 

 

 

Dear Providers, 
 

When the COVID-19 public health emergency (PHE) ends, an estimated five to six million people 
are projected to be disenrolled from Medicaid but eligible for subsidies on the Affordable Care Act 
Marketplaces. Many of those losing their Medicaid benefits will have health needs requiring 
uninterrupted care. 
 
We are one with the DHCFP’s primary focus during the unwinding which is continuity of care for our 
members.  SilverSummit Healthplan will ensure ongoing access to providers, carrying over prior 
authorizations for services, and seeking to prorate or otherwise reduce deductibles for part-year 
coverage.  Medicaid to potential Marketplace recipients can stay with the same provider with seamless 
transition.   We also want to ensure that people who are disenrolled from Medicaid and in the middle of 
treatment or have other significant healthcare needs can maintain access to their critical treating 
provider. 
 
Please refer to this document on our website for additional information and resources: 
https://www.silversummithealthplan.com/content/dam/centene/Nevada/Notifications/2023Notification
s/2023Redetermination.pdf 
 
 
Please let us know if we you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SilverSummit Healthplan 
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